
Peninsula Heritage School



Mission Statement

Peninsula Heritage School fosters each child's intellectual,

social, and ethical growth in a loving and caring environment. 

Our strong academic program challenges and supports each

individual within a school community whose global mindset

values diverse backgrounds, talents, and learning styles.



Founded on October 10, 1961, this year we
celebrated our school's 60th Anniversary!

Celebrating Our 60th

Anniversary



Our school first opened its doors in rented space at Seaside Community
Church in Torrance. With growing enrollment, we purchased our current

campus in Rolling Hills Estates in 1976. As our curriculum and student body
expanded, additional facilities were built on this site in 1999. Most recently,

our middle school campus was opened nearby in 2016. 



We are so happy to celebrate 60 years of educating students with our unique
emphasis on individualized learning, small classes, and character education.






Dear PHS Family and Friends,

The 2021-2022 school year marked our amazing 60th anniversary.  We spent the year celebrating this
incredible milestone in different ways. Each class walked us through important events in the
different decades both at PHS and in the world. Although the first several assemblies were online, we
were fortunate to end the year with live assemblies and other live events to culminate our 60th
Anniversary celebration.  

Thanks to our entire community and our volunteer Class Giving Chairs, we achieved a three-peat in
our Annual Giving campaign! We garnered 100% parent, trustee, and faculty/staff participation for
the third year in a row. Your increased generosity also allowed us to continue to offer stellar
specialist programs that enhance the learning experience for each student at PHS. We are all so
grateful.

We have so much gratitude for the unwavering support and leadership of our Board of Trustees. 
 While most of our meetings this past year continued on Zoom, co-chairs Zita Macdonald and Viraf
Pudumjee kept our Board focused on the tasks needed to keep the school growing and thriving.  

Thank you for your continued support. We are so proud to be a small school with a big heart, and
without you, none of what we do for children would be possible.  We are so fortunate to have stellar
faculty and staff who provide incredible learning opportunities for all students.

Please enjoy our Annual Report.  Thank you for trusting us with your most precious children. It is our
privilege and honor to teach our students who are poised to be our future leaders.  We are grateful for
your partnership.

Mahalo nui loa,
Dr. Cindy P. Chun
Head of School

Dr. Cindy P. Chun

Message From Our

Head of School





“Gratitude is not only the greatest of all virtues but the
parent of all others.”

-Cicero

The unwavering and amazing leadership of Dr. Cindy Chun as we
continue to manage and move beyond the ever-changing challenges
we face due to the Coronavirus
Our fantastic and caring teachers and staff, who enlighten and nurture
our students every day
Our PHS families, who choose a loving, caring, and academically
challenging environment to help their children grow and succeed
Our alumni and community friends, who provide the extended support
we need to continue the important work of educating and guiding good
citizens

Dear Peninsula Heritage School Family,

With gratitude in our hearts, the Peninsula Heritage School Board of
Trustees would like to extend our sincere appreciation for another year of
excellence—the 60th for our beloved School! Gratitude—one of our six
character qualities—is an essential part of the foundation of Peninsula
Heritage, enabling our School to survive and thrive throughout six
decades. Such rare longevity could not be realized without the gracious
and diverse contributions of many over the years.

We are grateful for:

As we thank you all for your immense gifts of time and talent to PHS, the
Board is also thrilled to announce another consecutive year of 100%
participation in our Annual Fund! Not only do your contributions make a
direct impact on our students today, but they also act as an investment in
the bright future of Peninsula Heritage School. 

Cheers to 60 more years!

Zita Macdonald
Viraf Pudumjee
Co-Chairs, Board of Trustees, 2021-2022

Board of Trustees

Board of Trustees*



Co-Presidents 
Zita Macdonald
Viraf Pudumjee



Vice President
Darren Tangen



Treasurer

Les Fishman



Secretary
Peggy Bartlett



Trustees Emeritus

Peggy Bartlett
Jose Collazo
Les Fishman






Aubrey Abramson
Dr. Cindy P. Chun

Melissa Hewitt
Vivian Lum

Sarah Wizemann



*As of June 30, 2022



For sixty years, we have placed a high importance on developing the character of our
students. We incorporate character qualities into classroom discussions and projects

beginning in kindergarten, and by the time our students graduate they possess a strong
sense of morality, emotional intelligence, and character. 

A Character Driven

Education



Studies show that regular exposure to nature reduces student stress and increases attention
span. Each PHS classroom in our ranch-style buildings opens directly to the outdoors, and
students can be quickly immersed in a nature-rich environment. Our PHS faculty extends the
classroom to the outdoors by studying the science and then growing plants in our gardens, of
enjoying fruit ripening on our trees, and even noting the wintertime vistas of snow-capped
mountains from our front school patio. Grassy playgrounds under towering trees surrounded by
horse trails provide our students with recess activity and physical education classes in a natural
environment that enriches their lives each day at Peninsula Heritage School.

WHAT SETS PHS APART

Our Park-Like Setting

Peninsula Heritage School’s park-like setting provides an ideal
natural environment for students to learn and grow. 



WHAT SETS PHS APART

From a PHS Family

PHS has been a wonderful gift to our two children. The individualized experiences and dynamic
education provided at PHS have allowed them to flourish in ways that were unavailable in their
previous school experiences.

On the outside, it seemed that our son was thriving in our excellent local public school system -
receiving great marks from teachers and parents alike. However at home, we could see an
emotional exhaustion and frustration building inside him, and we feared he was losing his
enthusiasm for learning. As we evaluated other options and discovered PHS, we quickly realized
that it had a personalized environment more suited to him, with warmth, variety, excitement, and
color. He fit in immediately and has never looked back.

A few years later, his elder sister was struggling to find advanced instruction to satisfy her
educational needs. Despite the fact that she loved our local community and had a thriving social
life in our public school, she was already recognizing the limitations of being an outlier with a
deeply inquisitive and advanced intellect. We attended a PHS middle school orientation night and
we were overcome by their philosophy and evidence-based approach to educating the middle
school student. During her three years at PHS, we have seen her organizational skills blossom,
and she now faces high school with focus and enthusiasm, performing well beyond grade level.

Thanks to the PHS community, our children have grown into confident young teens, with the
ability to navigate their own educational and social-emotional experiences. The faculty’s
unwavering commitment to engaging and stimulating the students cannot be replicated
elsewhere in our larger South Bay community. 

We are so thankful to have given our children the PHS experience.



The sound of music is often heard in the classrooms and corridors of Peninsula Heritage School, under the
direction of Mr. Charley Miller, our music teacher.
 
Our music classes improve self-confidence, enhance brain development, and provide opportunities for
creativity and emotional expression. Our students acquire self-control and enjoy the opportunity to work
together as a team. We offer children the opportunity to learn music naturally by providing many types of
instruments at age-appropriate levels. For instance, Kindergarteners naturally enjoy singing, which is
augmented by learning handbells and “Boomwhackers” - lengths of plastic pipe that produce different
notes. 

As PHS students advance through the grades, the type and number of musical instruments increase, as
well as the depth of the musical instruction and theory. In 1st and 2nd Grades, keyboards, xylophones, and
“bucket drumming” are offered. Recorders and ukuleles are introduced in 2nd Grade, and the study of
these instruments continues throughout the grades. With the 5th Graders’ social studies’ focus on the
American colonial period, these students learn the musical instruments of that era as well as the many
songs featured in their theatrical production of “History Comes Alive!” Our 4th through 8th Graders enjoy
a study of the artists and music of the 1960s, ‘70s, and ‘80s. Along with ukuleles, our Middle School
students also study guitar. 

The pleasure of studying and creating music is evident throughout our music program, creating a
foundation for life-long enjoyment of this creative expression.

WHAT SETS PHS APART

Our Music Program



WHAT SETS PHS APART

Reading Workshop
Peninsula Heritage School’s language arts curriculum includes the Reading Workshop program
developed by literacy specialist Lucy Calkins at the Teachers College, Columbia University. Mrs. Eileen
Mahoney, 6th and 7th Grade Language Arts teacher, shares how the reading program revolves around
books centered on students’ interests.

“At the start of the academic year,” Mrs. Mahoney explains, “I determine the pulse of what interests our
6th and 7th Graders through ‘Speed Dating’ with books. Each student spends four minutes ‘dating’ a book,
and within one class period, they are introduced to all types of literary genres. From several sessions of
this experience, I can choose our mentor (or core) books for the year.

In addition to their mentor books, which they read and discuss as a class and use in creating their literary
essays, each student is reading a book they have selected for their Book Club, which meets every Tuesday
and Friday during class. There may be two Books Clubs meeting simultaneously, or as many as five Clubs
during a class. Each student has a “job” in the Club, which directs their preparation, such as Discussion
Director, Connector (connecting the book with the outside world), Illustrator (drawing and coloring a scene
from the book), Literary Luminary (locating passages they found moving or that support the book’s
themes), Summarizer, and others.

“Their literary experiences here at PHS offer them both mirrors of their own lives as well as windows into
so many other worlds. By offering our students opportunities to choose books that personally interest
them,” concludes Mrs. Mahoney, “we are developing individuals who have all the literary skills to be life-
long readers!” 



WHAT SETS PHS APART

Performing Arts
“Every student at Peninsula Heritage School is a star!” declares Ms. Deb Wilcox, PHS Performing Arts
teacher. “Just like the stars in the sky – each one is unique and beautiful. The same sentiment applies to our
PHS students. In my seventeen years at PHS, I have seen each individual child shine as a performer and
discover their unique strengths, skills, and facets of their individuality along the way.” 

“During the school year,” continues Ms. Deb, “each grade level has an opportunity to explore one of our six
Character Qualities: Caring, Attitude, Respect, Gratitude, Perseverance and Self-Control. During rehearsal,
we really put the character qualities to work, by learning a song and choreography and memorizing dialogue.
These qualities, combined with our musical themes, merge and make up a one-of-a-kind show for each grade
level. On the day of the assembly, our amphitheater is full of friends and family, and our student performers
are in their costumes backstage feeling 100% comfortable, confident, and ready to perform.”

"This past year, our school’s 60th Anniversary Celebration inspired the theme for our grade level assembly
performances. We walked down memory lane starting with the decade of the 1960s and continued to the
present day, sharing each decade through spoken word, song and dance. In other years, we have focused on
a variety of musical genres. The diverse nature of our themes broadens the students’ minds and introduces
them to theatre, history, and a plethora of styles of music and movement."

“The Performing Arts Program at PHS,” concludes Ms. Wilcox, “is an all-encompassing experience that gives
our shining stars a chance to express themselves, share ideas, and celebrate their personality. These
experiences enrich and nurture our student’s personal growth and instill the values that will be their
tickets for success in their future. 



"PHS is a unique and special place in the world. It is not just a place
where children learn, but it is also a place where they grow into

lifelong learners. From the gorgeous campus to the small class sizes
to the unparalleled caliber of teachers, it's truly a gem of a school. "

"We moved to Palos Verdes from the middle of the city, and have been delighted to find a school
for our children where they feel safe and cared for, and we as parents know they are getting
access to a project-based curriculum and the type of 1:1 attention to help them thrive." 

"We give to PHS with joyful hearts and see the school pour those dollars back into a fantastic
program and a beautiful school that has stood and will continue to stand for many years to come." 

WHAT SETS PHS APART

Why One Family Gives



Kindergarten Teacher
Kindergarten Associate Teacher
1st Grade Teacher
1st Grade Associate Teacher
2nd Grade Teacher
2nd Grade Associate Teacher
3rd Grade Teacher
3rd Grade Associate Teacher
4th Grade Teacher
4th Grade Associate Teacher
4th Grade Associate Teacher
5th Grade Teacher
5th Grade Associate Teacher
6th Grade Teacher
6th Grade Associate Teacher
Middle School Teacher
Middle School Teacher
Middle School Teacher
Spanish Specialist
Language Arts Specialist/8th Grade
8th Grade Geometry Teacher
K -3rd Grade Science Lab Teacher
Library/Technology Volunteer
Physical Education Teacher
Art Specialist
Director of Technology/Middle School Teacher
Maintenance
Maintenance
Maintenance
Music Specialist
Performing Arts Specialist
4th - 8th Grade Science Lab Teacher
Bus Driver

Faculty, Staff, &

Administration

Danielle Standart
Carol Woo

Amber Lorenz
Mervette Tolentino

Kylie Esturain
Megan Gonzalez

Denise Resendez
Allyson Doria

Jennie Kim
Kate Oh

Daniel Lucioni 
Kimarie Lynn

Alicia Lind
Eileen Mahoney

Amanda Thomas
Jeff Ahn

Jennifer Gutierrez
Cynthia Judd

Adeline Allen
Kat Bañales

Joan Behrens
John Clement

Kathy Fitzgerald
John Gabriel

Patty Harunk
Jason Lechuga

Armando Gutierrez
Maria Rodriguez

Miguel Rodriguez
Charley Miller

Deb Wilcox
Dr. Mary Wilson

Cassie Young



Head of School
Associate Head of School
Assistant to the Head of School
Business Manager
Director of Advancement
Director of Admissions and Dean of Middle School
Director of Facilities and Daycare 2021
Director of Facilities and Daycare 2022
Marketing and Communications Manager

Dr. Cindy P. Chun
Pauline D. Rowe

Shirley Omori
Elaine Covarrubias

Joan E. Behrens
Pedro Jimenez

Michelle Sacco
Jenea Ramirez
Danielle Fouty



President
Emily Gutierrez

Vice President
Jen Gregorio-Clinton
Audra Hoynacki

Secretary
Wendy Teng

Teacher Appreciation Chairs
Latifa Willoughby
Sara Barley

Hospitality Chair                                      Spring Fling Benefit Chairs
Sara Barley                                                  Vivian Lum, Rachel Swanholt, Sarah Wizemann 

2021-2022 Room Parents

Kindergarten                                                                   Fourth Grade
Ashley Pedersen                                                             Dara Henry, Roni Glassman
                                                                                               
First Grade                                                                        Fifth Grade
Regan Davis, Ashley Pedersen                                Lindsey Buttles, Wendy Teng, Farrah Weitz

Second Grade                                                                  Sixth Grade
Sarah Wizemann                                                         Vivian Lum, Rachel Swanholt

Third Grade                                                                      Seventh & Eighth Grade
Regan Davis, Julie Mulholland,                               Lianne Koeberle, Jen Gregorio-Clinton,  
Farrah Weitz                                                                Janice DeMarti  

A special thanks to this year's 
Parent Association, President,

Committee Chairs, and Room Parents!

Parent Association





California State Polytechnic University, Pomona
California State Polytechnic University, San Luis Obispo
California State University, Dominguez Hills
California State University, Fullerton
California State University, Long Beach
California State University, Los Angeles
College of the Atlantic
Durham University (England)
Endicott College
Fordham University
Grand Canyon University
Indiana University, Bloomington
King’s College London
London School of Economics & Political Science
Loyola Marymount University
Michigan State University
Montana State University
New York University

Alumni Class of 2022

Congratulations to our Peninsula Heritage School Alumni, who
recently graduated from high school, on their college acceptances!

Occidental College
Pennsylvania State University
Pepperdine University
San Francisco State University
University of California, Berkeley
University of California, Davis
University of California, Irvine
University of California, Merced
University of California, Riverside 
University of California, Santa Barbara
University of California, Santa Cruz
University of Colorado
University of Denver
University of Hawaii 
University of Manchester (England)
University of Massachusetts, Dartmouth
University of Portland
University of Southern California





Monetary Donations
$2,500 - $5,000 +
Jett Abramson
Dr. Cindy P. Chun
Christie Havey Smith
Vivian Lum
Kelly Lynch
Alan Wizemann
$1,000 +
Emily Caldwell
Grace Clark
Veronica Glassman
Melissa Hewitt
Dennis Hueman
Juvylen Libor
$500 + 
Ilan Charnelle
Stephanie Finazzo
Jesse Hecht
Chris Prueher
Katy Tucker
Hayley Tumanjan 
$250 + 
Emie Eby
Devon Smith
$100 +
Jeffrey Ahn
Joan E. Behrens
Ellie Berkowitz Handler
Lindsey Buttles
John Gabriel
Patricia Harunk
Melissa Hewitt
Jill Moran
Julie Mulholland

Thank you parents, friends, and our community for your donations!

Spring Fling 2022 Donors

Gift-in-Kind Donations
Judy & David Adishian
Alandrea
Aubrey Abramson
Beach Cities Health District
The Broad
Bronca
Else Lingerie
Emerald Isle Golf Course
The End Restaurant
Erin Flores
Lori Ford
Globe Brand
Good Stuff
Jennifer Gregorio-Clinton
Halper Fine Art
Hammitt Bags
Matthew Hill
Amanda Barbour Hromadka
The Huntington Library
The Jack Kramer Club
Chris Kelly
Knotts Berry Farm
LA Philharmonic
Keng T. Lim
Alegra Loewenstein
Jodi Lopez
Zack Lorenz
Mags
Bhavneet Mavi
Malia Mills
Moran Family
MyGym, Redondo Beach
Nantucket Crossing
Neubauer Family

David Nicholson,
..Photography
Pacific Park, Santa
..Monica Pier
Marci Palla
Palos Verdes Art Center
Cecilia Parker
Ashley Pedersen
Peninsula Heritage    
 ..School
Anna and Randy Perry
Barbara Pomykalski
Pure Luxe Medical
Quip NYC, Inc.
Brenda Randall
Rawhide Ranch
Jonathan Shrednick
Joel Sluyter
Estella Smith
South Coast Botanic
..Garden
South Coast Repertory
SPSV Entertainment,
..LLC
Tanaka Farms
Angie Taylor & Family
Katy Tucker
Universal Studios

This Annual Report acknowledges contributions received between July 2021 and June 2022. Great care has been taken in the presentation and accuracy of
this Annual Report. We sincerely regret any errors of omission and ask that any oversight be brought to the attention of the School Office at 310-541-4795.

Anna & Randy Perry
Danielle Standart
Mary Wilson





Annual Giving by Grade

This Annual Report acknowledges contributions received between July 2021 and June 2022. Great care has been taken in the presentation and accuracy of this Annual Report.
We sincerely regret any errors of omission and ask that any oversight be brought to the attention of the School Office at 310-541-4795.

Kindergarten - 100%
Angie Taylor & Jairo Campos
Emily and Ilan Charnelle
Diana Aponte & Jesse Hecht
Jodi & David Lopez
Amber & Zack Lorenz
Louisa & Jeff Lu
Bomin & Eugene Park
Ashley & Aaron Pedersen
Katy & Shaun Tucker

First Grade - 100%
Lisa Trautmann & Jeffrey Ahn
Stacey & Tony Ahuja
Melaine de Jonk & Manish 
 ..Chandwani
Regan & Chadd Davis
Brenda Diaz
Emie & Joe Eby
Barbara & Todd Endlich
Alaina & Matthew Gjertsen
Fatima & Omar Khan
Stephanie & Ross Mitchell
Ashley & Aaron Pedersen
Danielle & Robert Standart

Second Grade - 100%
Stephanie & Thomas Carson
Veronica & David Glassman
Kristina Crowe & Ronald Gorsich
Jodi & David Lopez
Amber & Zack Lorenz
Jubylen Libor & Christopher
..Maydaniuk
Jill & Dan Moran
Shana & Manuel Pacheco
Lauren & Gavin Schlesinger
Jamie Trotman
Yang Zhang & Kun Wang
Sarah & Alan Wizemann

Third Grade - 100%
Jett & Aubrey Abramson
Lisa Trautmann & Jeffrey Ahn
Bibiana Benkeova & Gary Alzona
Ashley Cornwell
Regan & Chadd Davis
Denise & William Liu
Kim & Andrew Morrow
Julie Mulholland
Li Zhang & Jingyi Suo
Joy & Kevin Theodora
Maggie & Justin Toner
Katy & Shaun Tucker
Yang Zhang & Kun Wang 

Farrah & Brett Weitz
Azumi & Scott Williams
Kat & Tom Zimmerman

Fourth Grade - 100%
Stephanie Ho & Ron Cheung
Jennifer Gregorio-Clinton & 
 ..Robert Clinton
Michelle & Jason Cobb
Stephanie & Sal Finazzo
Veronica & David Glassman
Nancy Tacalo & Efren Gonzalez
Ellie Berkowitz Handler
Brendan Handler
Dara & Douglas Henry
Audra & Jerome Hoynacki
Fatima & Omar Khan
Amber & Zack Lorenz
Jill & Kelly Lynch
Bhavneet & Harvinder Mavi
Elina Popyancheva
Janelle Horibe & Chris Tomongin
Hayley & Mick Tumanjan
Hi Huang & Jie Xu
Cassie Young

Fifth Grade - 100%
Jett & Aubrey Abramson
Lindsey & Jon Buttles
Elizabeth Campos &
 Anthony Dike
Suzanne & Aaron Dyer
Emily & Eric Gutierrez
Stacy & Jason Henry
Melissa Camouse & Malcolm Ke
Walter Neubauer, Jr.
Anna & Randy Perry
Vanessa & William Ruiz
Xi Zhou & Leonard Shultz
Christie Havey Smith &
 Kevin Smith
Devon & Erik Smith
Jinny & Erik Southers
Erica & Bill Stetson
Li Zhang & Jingyi Suo
Wendy & John Teng
Farrah & Brett Weitz
Lei Liu & Zhiyong Xu

Sixth Grade - 100%
Elena Rhoads & Jose Baeza
Navnidhee Batra & Bhrigu Celly
Barbara & Todd Endlich
Vanessa & Nader Ghaderi
Robert Harder

Patcharee Niyomsrisomsak
 & Peter Lim
Vivian Lum
Jill & Dan Moran
Kim & Andrew Morrow
Darshika & Ashish Patel
Annie Paulsen
Steven Paulsen
Lovelyn &
 Christopher Prueher
Gabriela & William Ryan
Mari Arroyo & Justin Schletz
Rachel Swanholt
Jessica Belgrosky &
 Jeffrey Tarango
Hayley & Mick Tumanjan

Seventh Grade - 100%
Sara & David Barley
Emily & Stephen Caldwell
Jennifer Gregorio-Clinton &
..Robert Clinton
Mark & Janice DeMarti
Emily & Eric Gutierrez
Yoo Bin & Dong Jun Lee
Grace Clark & Andrew
..Lichtenstein
Sae & Derek Manning
Bhavneet & Harvinder Mavi
Eileen & Edwin Miller, Jr.
Mari Arroyo & Justin Schletz
Jinny & Erik Southers
Leslie Nash &
  Morgan Tookey

Eighth Grade Grade - 100%
Emily & Stephen Caldwell
Rosemary & Elden Campbell
Nichole & David Cortese
Christine & Matthew Hill
Kristi & Yoshio Ishiyama
Melissa Camouse &
 Malcolm Ke
Nancy Kim
Lianne Koeberle
Yoo Bin & Dong Jun Lee
Walter Neubauer, Jr.
Darshika & Ashish Patel
Emily & Andrew Power
Jessica Belgrosky &
 Jeffrey Tarango
Latifa & Giles Willoughby

Thank You to Our Generous
Alumni Parent Donors!

Alumni Parent Donors
Anonymous
Peggy Bartlett
Patricia & Alain Cailler
Rosemary & Elden Campbell
Brigitte & Jose Collazo
Harriet Wilburne &
 Rick Curcio
Susan Duncan
Nancy Tacalo & Efren
..Gonzalez
Melissa Hewitt & Jason
..Greenwald
Emily & Eric Gutierrez
Patricia Harunk
Christine & Matthew Hill
Eddie Hutcherson III
Zita & Brian Macdonald
Sonia Mockett
Emily & Andrew Power
Lauren & Gavin Schlesinger
Christie & Kevin Smith
Erica & Bill Stetson
Rachel Swanholt
Nicole & Darren Tangen
Lisa & Josh Taub
Wendy & John Teng
Jacquelyn Thomas
Faith & Bruce Trotman
Latifa & Giles Willoughby
Mary Ann Wilson
Willard Woods

Thank You to Our Fabulous
Class Giving Chairs!

Annual Giving Chairs
Jodi Lopez
Alaina Gjertsen
Roni Glassman
Yang Zhang
Michelle Cobb
Christie Havey Smith
Vivian Lum
Emily Caldwell
Latifa Willoughby

Thank you, parents, for achieving 100% participation in Annual Giving!





Financial Statement

Salaries and Benefits
56.5%

Capital Expenditures and Other
21.5%

Plant and Overhead
9.5%

Academic and Auxiliary Programs
6.3%

Administration
6.2% Tuition and Fees

88.3%

Donations
6.1%

Other School Programs
4.4%

Time Frame

Designation

Solicitation

Payment
Methods

Impact

This Annual Report acknowledges contributions received between July 2021 and June 2022. Great care has been taken in the presentation and accuracy of this Annual Report. 
We sincerely regret any errors of omission and ask that any oversight be brought to the attention of the School Office at 310-541-4795.

Purpose

Tuition Annual Giving Fund

Primary source of
operating revenue
for Peninsula
Heritage School

Provides 4 - 7% of operating
budget that funds programs
for all students

Monthly or annually Kicks off in September and
concludes in December (with
pledges payable by June 25th)

Each tuition dollar is
allocated in budget
approved by PHS
Board of Trustees

Each donated dollar is
specified for the PHS Annual
Giving Fund

School sends notification
in January for the
following academic year

Conversations with Class
Giving Chairs, emails, and the
Annual Phonathon

Cash or check Annual gift or pledge payment
by cash, check, online, or stock
transfer

Funds and enhances our co-
curricular programs including
science lab, art, music, drama,
Spanish, and  physical education

Funds the majority of the
operating budget of
Peninsula Heritage
School 

Expenses Income
Interest

1.2%



We are so grateful to be a part of a community that supports quality education
through generous donations to our Peninsula Heritage Annual Giving Fund. 



Once again, in 2021-2022, we achieved 100% in 100 Days!




100% Parent Participation

100% Trustee Participation

100% Faculty, Administration, & Staff Participation

100% in 100 Days



Annual Giving Circles

This Annual Report acknowledges contributions received between July 2021 and June 2022. Great care has been taken in the presentation and accuracy of this Annual Report. 
We sincerely regret any errors of omission and ask that any oversight be brought to the attention of the School Office at 310-541-4795.

Heritage Summit Circle 
$5,000 - $25,000+
Aubrey & Jett Abramson
Anonymous
Angie Taylor & Jairo Campos
Barbara & Todd Endlich
Melissa Camouse & Malcolm Ke
Vivian Lum
M.R. Metzger Family Foundation
Nicole & Darren Tangen
Faith & Bruce Trotman
Katy & Shaun Tucker

Heritage Patron Circle 
$2,000 - $4,999
Peggy Bartlett
Dr. Cindy P. Chun
Brigitte & Jose Collazo
Virginia Butler & Les Fishman
Christine & Matthew Hill
Kristi & Yoshio Ishiyama
Stephanie & Ross Mitchell
Kim & Andrew Morrow
Vanessa & William Ruiz
Xi Zhou Yuan & Leonard Shultz
Farrah & Brett Weitz
Sarah & Alan Wizemann

Heritage Sponsor Circle $1,000+
Patricia & Alain Cailler
Emily & Stephen Caldwell
Rosemary & Elden Campbell
Michelle & Jason Cobb
Harriet Wilburne & Rick Curcio
Susan Duncan
Jean Balgrosky Hinshaw
Nancy Kim
Yoo Bin Na & Dong Jun Lee
Jodi & David Lopez
Bhavneet & Harvinder Mavi
Sonia Mockett
Jill & Dan Moran
Bomin & Eugene Park
Darshika & Ashish Patel
Lovelyn Marquez-Prueher &
  Christopher Prueher
Kerbanu & Viraf Pudumjee
Pauline Rowe
Christie Havey Smith &
  Kevin Smith
Virginia & Darryl Snider
Li Zhang & Jingyi Suo
Maggie & Justin Toner
Kat & Thomas Zimmerman

Heritage Friends Circle $500+
Amazon Smile Participants
Joan E. Behrens
Carol & David Berkowitz

Lindsey & Jon Buttles
Stephanie Ho & Ron Cheung 
Regan & Chadd Davis
Elizabeth Campos &
  Anthony Dike
Emie & Joseph Eby
Stephanie & Sal Finazzo
Alaina & Matthew Gjertsen
Veronica & David Glassman
Kristina Crowe & Ronald Gorsich
Melissa Hewitt &
  Jason Greenwald
Grace Clark &
  Andrew Lichtenstein
Patcharee Niyomsrisomsak &
  Peter Lim
Jill & Kelly Lynch
Zita & Brian Macdonald
Sae & Derek Manning
Juvylen Libor & 
  Christopher Maydaniuk
Julie Mulholland
Network for Good
Walter Neubauer, Jr.
Ashley & Aaron Pedersen
Elina Popyancheva
Mari Arroyo & Justin Schletz
Jinny & Erik Southers
Erica & William Stetson
Alice & Frederick Stevens III
Wendy & John Teng
Joy & Kevin Theodora
Janelle Horibe & Chris Tomongin
Yang Zhang & Kun Wang
Willard Woods
Reta & William Worden 
Xin Huang & Jie Xu
Lei Liu & Zhiyong Xu

Heritage Spirit Circle Up to
$499

Lisa Trautmann & Jeffrey Ahn
Stacey & Tony Ahuja
Adeline Allen
Bibiana Benkeova & Gary Alzona
Anonymous
Elena Rhoads & Jose Baeza
Kat & Mitchell Bañales
Sara & David Barley
Stephanie & Thomas Carson
Navnidhee Batra & Bhrigu Celly
Melaine de Jonk & 
  Manish Chandwani
Emily & Ilan Charnelle
John Clement
Jennifer Gregorio-Clinton & 
  Robert Clinton
Ashley Cornwell

Nichole & David Cortese
Elaine & Rick Covarrubias
Janice & Mark DeMarti
Brenda Diaz
Allyson Doria
Suzanne & Aaron Dyer
Kylie & David Esturain
Danielle Fouty
John Gabriel
Vanessa & Nader Ghaderi 
Nancy Tacalo & 
  Efren Gonzalez
Megan Gonzalez
Guadalupe & 
  Armando Gutierrez
Emily & Eric Gutierrez
Jennifer Gutierrez
Brendan Handler
Ellie Berkowitz Handler
Robert Harder
Patricia Harunk
Diana Aponte & Jesse Hecht
Dara & Douglas Henry
Stacy & Jason Henry
Audra & Jerome Hoynacki
Eddie Hutcherson III
Pedro Jimenez
Cynthia & Mike Judd
Fatima & Omar Khan
Jennie Kim
Lianne Koeberle
Jason Lechuga
Alicia Lind
Denise and William Liu
Amber & Zack Lorenz
Louisa & Jeff Lu
Kimarie & Michael Lynn
Eileen & Jim Mahoney
Wendy Marienthal
Charley Miller
Eileen & Edwin Miller, Jr.
Genie Moreno
Kate Se Won Oh
Shirley Reiko Omori
Shana & Manuel Pacheco
Annie Paulsen
Steven Paulsen
Anna & Randolph Perry
Chellie Powell 
Emily & Andrew Power
Jenea Ramirez
Denise Resendez
Maria Rodriguez
Sylvia & Miguel Rodriguez
Gabriela & William Ryan 
Maureen & William Ryan, Jr.
Michelle Sacco
Lauren & Gavin Schlesinger
Debbie & Paul Schwartz 

Devon & Erik Smith
Southern Calif. Tree & 
  Landscape
Danielle & Robert Standart 
Rachel Swanholt
Lisa & Josh Taub
Amanda Thomas
Jacquelyn Thomas
Mervette & James Tolentino
Leslie Nash & 
  Morgan Tookey
Jamie Trotman
Hayley & Mick Tumanjan
Deborah Wilcox
Azumi & Scott Williams 
Latifa & Giles Willoughby 
Mary Ann Wilson
Carol Woo
Cassie Young

Grandparent Donors
Anonymous
Carol & David Berkowitz
  (Handler Family)
Jean Balgrosky Hinshaw
  (Tarango Family)
Wendy Marienthal
  (Stetson Family)
Genie Moreno
  (Buttles Family)
Chellie Powell
  (Gutierrez Family)
Virginia & Darryl Snider
  (Lopez Family)
Alice & Frederick Stevens III
  (Mitchell Family)
Faith & Bruce Trotman
  (Trotman Family)
Reta & William Worden
  (Williams Family)

Matching Donors,
Foundations, &
Corporations

Amazon Smile Participants
M.R. Metzger Family 
  Foundation
  (Mr. Robert Metzger)
Network for Good
Southern California Tree &
  Landscape





20 Years or More
Peggy Bartlett
Patricia & Alain Cailler
Brigitte & Jose Collazo
Elaine & Rick Covarrubias
Harriet Wilburne & Rick Curcio
Virginia Butler & Les Fishman 
Sonia Mockett 
Debbie & Paul Schwartz
Faith & Bruce Trotman

15 Years or More
Susan Duncan
Kimarie Lynn 
Shirley Reiko Omori
Lisa & Josh Taub
Mervette & James Tolentino 
Deborah Wilcox

10 Years or More
Jeffrey Ahn
Joan E. Behrens
Rosemary & Elden Campbell
Janice & Mark DeMarti
Patricia Harunk
Christine & Matthew Hill 
Zita & Brian Macdonald
Charles Miller
Chellie Powell
Kerbanu & Viraf Pudumjee 
Maria Rodriguez
Danielle & Robert Standart
Jacquelyn Thomas
Wendy & John Teng
Latifa & Giles Willoughby
Dr. Mary Wilson

PHS Loyal

5 Years or More
Anonymous
Aubrey & Jett Abramson
Emily & Stephen Caldwell 
Dr. Cindy P. Chun
Allyson Doria 
Veronica & David Glassman 
Nancy Tacalo & Efren Gonzalez 
Melissa Hewitt & Jason 
 ..Greenwald 
Armando Gutierrez
Kristi & Yoshio Ishiyama
Cynthia & Mike Judd
Melissa Camouse & Malcom Ke
Yoo Bin Na & Don Jun Lee 
Amber & Zack Lorenz
Eileen Mahoney
Sae & Derek Manning 
M.R. Metzger Family Foundation
Eileen & Edwin Miller, Jr.
Darshika & Ashish Patel 
Annie Paulsen 
Emily & Andrew Power 
Lovelyn Marquez-Prueher &
 Christopher Prueher 
Pauline Rowe 
Lauren & Gavin Schlesinger
Xi Zhou Yuan & Leonard Shultz 
Southern California Tree &    
 .Landscape
Jinny & Erik Southers 
Rachel Swanholt 
Nicole & Darren Tangen
Leslie Nash & Morgan Tookey 
Carol Woo 
Lei Liu & Zhiyong Xu 

3 Years or More
Adeline Allen
Bibiana Benkeova & Gary Alzona 
Sara & David Barley 
Navnidhee Batra & Bhrigu Celly 
Nichole & David Cortese
Elizabeth Campos & Anthony Dike 
Kylie Esturain 
John Gabriel
Vanessa & Nader Ghaderi
Megan Gonzalez 
Jennifer Gutierrez 
Robert Harder 
Dara & Douglas Henry 
Fatima & Omar Khan 
Nancy Kim 
Lianne Koeberle 
Jason Lechuga
Jodi & David Lopez
Vivian Lum 
Network for Good 
Walter Neubauer, Jr.
Elina Popyancheva 
Michelle Sacco 
Mari Arroyo & Justin Schletz 
Devon & Erik Smith 
Christie Havey Smith & Kevin Smith 
Erica & William Stetson 
Joy & Kevin Theodora 
Yang Zhang & Kun Wang 
Sarah & Alan Wizemann 

Thank you to the following donors who have generously contributed to the PHS Annual Giving Fund for
at least the last three years, including 2021-2022. Your continued loyalty toward the mission and

sustainability of Peninsula Heritage School is deeply appreciated! Thank you so much, PHS Loyal donors!

This Annual Report acknowledges contributions
received between July 2021 and June 2022. Great
care has been taken in the presentation and
accuracy of this Annual Report. We sincerely
regret any errors of omission and ask that any
oversight be brought to the attention of the
School Office at 310-541-4795.



Scan the QR Code to Donate
to Peninsula Heritage School.

Keep up with the latest PHS
news by following us on
social media!


